
PROPOSED TE PUTAHI LADIES MILE PLAN VARIATION 
SUMMARY OF EVIDENCE OF CALLUM WOOD ON BEHALF OF 

AHFT AND GLENPANEL 

1. As directed by paragraph 12.2 of Hearing Minute 1, I set out below a summary of the key points of my 

evidence.

2. Based on my review of the information identified:

a. I consider that it is entirely possible to provide both wastewater and drinking water options to 

service the sites, based on the level of development envisaged by the submissions.

b. In particular, water supply can be staged by connecting to council reticulation now for early 

stages and using water reservoirs or tanks sized for staging locally, with pumps engineered 

accordingly, or staged with any Ladies Mile reservoir or any combination of options.

c. Waste water similarly can be staged by connecting to council reticulation now for early stages 

or local pump stations with separate lines and or completely new lines and pump stations 

staged and engineered accordingly.
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